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% City of

*Burnaby

Meeting 2009 April 20

COUNCIL REPORT

ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: REGIONAL DRAFT LIQUID WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN - PUBLIC
CONSULTATION

RECOMMENDATION:
1. THAT this report be received for information purposes.
REPORT

The Environment Committee, at its meeting held on 2009 April 14, received and adopted the
attached report providing information regarding upcoming public consultation on regional draft
Liquid Waste Management Plan.

The Metro Vancouver has scheduled the meeting for Fraser Sewerage Area North, which will be
held on Wednesday, 2009 April 22 at the Executive Plaza Inn, 405 North Road, Coquitlam, from
7:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Councillor D. Johnston
Chair

Councillor S. Dhaliwal
Vice Chair

Councillor A. Kang
Member

Copiedto:  City Manager
Director Engineering
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City of
Burnaby

Meeting 2009 Apr 14

COMMITTEE REPORT
TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS DATE: 2009 April 02
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE
FROM: DIRECTOR ENGINEERING

SUBJECT: REGIONAL DRAFT LIQUID WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN - PUBLIC
CONSULTATION

PURPOSE: To inform the Committee and Council regarding upcoming public consultation on
the regional draft Liquid Waste Management Plan.
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RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT this report be received for information purposes.
REPORT

Metro Vancouver’s current Liquid Waste Management Plan (LWMP) was approved by the
Province in 2002 with a requirement for review and updating every five years. In fulfilling this
requirement, Metro Vancouver initiated its review in 2007 in collaboration with municipal staff
through several LWMP working committees.

The updated Draft LWMP contains carry forward actions from previous plan such as: source
control, storm water management, combined sewer overflow management, treatment plant
upgrades, and includes new actions to address sustainability needs and resource recovery
options.

In accordance with the Provincial requirements, Metro Vancouver has scheduled public
consultation meetings to receive input on the draft Plan. The meeting for Fraser Sewerage Area
North, which includes Burnaby, will be held on Wednesday, 2009 April 22 at the Executive
Plaza Inn, 405 North Rd, Coquitlam, from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. It is staff’s intent to attend the
meeting and report back to the Committee and Council in near future on the draft Liquid Waste
Management Plan.

This is provided for the Committee’s information.
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°S. Chu, P.Eng.
DIRECTOR ENGINEERING
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Copied to: City Manager
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